
 
 

 

 

MEDIA STATEMENT 
 

 

DREAMWORLD TRAGEDY 
 

 

Mrs Moira Najdecki, Director of Catholic Education, Archdiocese of Canberra and 

Goulburn has expressed her prayers and thoughts for all those involved in the 

tragedy at Dreamworld yesterday.   “We are deeply shocked and saddened by 

the accident. Our hearts, thoughts and prayers go out to the families and the 

loved ones of Kate Goodchild and Luke Dorsett.”  

 

Mrs Najdecki said: “The families involved in this terrible tragedy have had past and 

current connections with our Catholic Schools in the ACT and we will continue to 

work with and support these school communities.”  

 

Our prayers and thoughts are with the families and communities. 
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